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Comments: Please do not allow permanent fixed anchors to be used on rock climbing faces.  Bolts and other

fixed anchors permanently reduce the wild character of a rock face, and attract and concentrate use-at great

expense to native plants and animals for whom wild areas are the last, safe refuge.  Climbing without permanent

fixed devices does not impact wilderness preservation.  Climbers wanting to use fixed anchors have plenty of

opportunities outside of Wilderness areas.


